
    

 

 
 
 
 
 

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 
February 14, 2014 

 
Meeting was called to order by Elliott Goldstein at 8:00 a.m.  Board members present were, Bruce Holloway, 
Michelle Freed, Bob Peterson, Amber Arnett-Bequeaith, Scott Brown, James Boland, John Krumme, Tom 
Roberts, Scott Burnett, and Elliott Goldstein.  Elliott stated that the purpose of this meeting was to discuss what 
the city is deciding to do with Kemper Arena, and what action, if any, should our organization should take 
concerning this decision.  Bob Peterson produced a press release that Mayor James had issued on Monday, 
February 10th .  It was the consensus that we should we should write to the Mayor and tell him that we 
supported the statement he issued, and that we looked forward to being involved with any future development 
taking place in the west bottoms area. 
 
Elliott Goldstein agreed to write the letter, email it to the board for final approval, and then mail it to the Mayor.  
The meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
 
 


